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MEDIA RELEASE 
 
For More Information, Contact: 
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Ashwaubenon High School Choirs Present Pops Concert 
 
Ashwaubenon, WI – May 18, 2010 – The Ashwaubenon High School Concert and Treble Choirs, along with the 
Encore show choir, will present their final concert of the year. Titled “On with the Show", the concert features 
pop tunes from well known musicals and shows and takes place Sunday, May 23rd in the high school auditorium 
at 6:30 PM. Admission is free. 
 
The Encore show choir will open by giving their regards to Broadway. The finale will feature all choirs singing 
“Reach”, a song they performed at the National Cherry Blossom Festival Parade in Washington, D.C. last month. 
The choirs, under the direction of Teresa Schroepfer, will be accompanied by Mrs. Mary Kempen and Emily 
Olson on keyboards with Libby Welton on drums. 
 
For more information, please contact Teresa Schroepfer, Ashwaubenon High School Choir Director, at 920-492-
2955 extension 5717 or tschroepfer@ashwaubenon.k12.wi.us. 
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